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 This email was sent as High priority

Hi Tania,

Now that the VLSB delegation has ended I would like to arrange a meeting with you in my capacity as an LIV member of
long-standing in need of assistance and support.

As you are aware, the investigation instigated by the VLSB into my being a fit and proper person brought about the
resignation of my newly admitted employee lawyer, resulting in the total collapse of my succession plan. This has also led
to apprehension among other staff, who then commenced looking for other positions.

The emotional toll all of this has taken on my family is such that I promised to my wife that we would transition to
retirement (something that I had never intended to do) and sell our law firm. This decision has also fed into the
apprehension of our remaining staff members.

While I have a possible purchaser for my firm, the sale would be contingent on my staff remaining, and my being able to
continue practising during the transition phase. It appears likely that the sale may fail due to reluctance of my staff to
commit to their continuing with the firm while my situation remains so uncertain.

I hold the Law Institute of Victoria fully responsible for the situation I now find myself in. This conclusion is based on the
fact that I had first engaged the Law Institute to assist and support me in my lodging of a complaint against the VLSC with
IBAC, only to find that the Law Institute then shunned me and accepted the delegation of the VLSC, effectively turning
against me. It was the Law Institute that then decided that my publishing of corruption allegations rendered me unfit to
hold a Practising Certificate, without any regard at all to the fact that the published material is true and unchallenged.

I remain a member of the Law Institute, and I believe that I am entitled to support and assistance in preventing the total
collapse and loss of my law firm. I would like to meet with you to discuss the ways in which the Law Institute of Victoria,
my professional association, is prepared to assist me.

I look forward to your early reply.

Regards,

Peter Mericka B.A., LL.B
Australian Legal Practitioner & Authorised Principal
Pursuant to the Legal Profession Uniform Law Application Act 2014
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Lawyers Real Estate Pty Ltd ABN 42 395 990 189
An Incorporated Legal Practice under the Legal Profession Uniform Law

Postal Address: Suite 6, 3-5 Hewish Road, Croydon, Victoria 3136

LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook

Please contact us by email wherever possible or use the chat facility in the matter portal. If email or chat are not
possible, please telephone 0438 23 6252 where a message will be taken and your message will be relayed to the relevant
staff member.

(PEXA Subscriber Name: Lawyers Legal)
Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation

Legal practitioners employed by Lawyers Real Estate Pty Ltd are members of the scheme

WE TAKE THE RISK OF CYBERFRAUD SERIOUSLY AND SO SHOULD YOU. Hackers have impersonated law firms and requested payment via email
using their own account details. It is important you take the extra step to verify any bank account details you receive in an email from our firm by
speaking to us before transferring money. Use a search engine to find our website and verify our phone number and call us. Do not reply to any emails
asking for payment before verifying its authenticity with us.

Note: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the addressee named
above. If you are not the intended recipient of this message you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution any attachment is
prohibited. If you have received this message in error please accept our apologies and delete it immediately from your system and notify the sender by
return e-mail. The contents of this email may contain general advice only or specific advice structured to the named individual, that may not take into
account the specific objectives, legal situation and particular needs (“legal circumstances”) of any particular person. Accordingly, before acting on any
advice contained in this email, you should assess whether the advice is appropriate in light of your own legal circumstances or contact Lawyers
Conveyancing for further information.
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